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28 June 2021 

 

Dear Year 12 Parents, Carers and Students, 

CHANGES TO CLASS OF 2021 GRADUATION BALL 

I wrote to you recently regarding plans for the Graduation Ball of the Class of 2021, with bookings expected to open 

this week. Unfortunately, the onset of a new wave of the COVID-19 pandemic in New South Wales will now have 

an impact on how we are able to stage this event.  

Changes to the COVID-Safe Public Health Orders mean that our plans will need to be adjusted to accommodate a 

greatly reduced number of attendees to ensure the safety of our students, their families and our staff. The advice 

from NSW Health is evolving and we are responding accordingly. We request your patience as we navigate this 

difficult situation with the best interests of our HSC students at the forefront of our planning. 

We understand that it is an unsettling time and hope that the restrictions will be short-lived. I will write to you again 

soon with the details on our amended plans for Graduation. 

In the meantime, should you have any questions please contact Hayley Newport at hosspa@kws.nsw.edu.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr James Boyd 

Deputy Principal  

 


